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Attendance
18th—22nd September 2023

Worker of the Week 22nd September 2023
Well done to all of these children who have been noticed for 

their hard work throughout the week!

Class Name Class Name Class Name 

REP Alfred R
Arthur M

RHC Betsy G
Molly C

RKD Holly T
Joseph D

1HH Amelia S 1LI Emily D 1SB Penelope S

2AB Mia C 2RT Jacob 2RA Jacob

3EG Jay-Lee 3KR Harry W 3LO Willow T

4GO Seb S 4HG Ava O 4LH Amelie O

5LW Ava L 5RF William D 5SM William M

6BR Monique B 6EG Olivia H 6ES Cameron 
McL

Class % Class % Class %

REP 97.60 RHC 96.40 RKD 95.77

1HH 94.14 1LI 100 1SB 98.67

2AB 94.07 2RT 94.29 2RA 95.56

3EG 98.67 3KR 96.67 3LO 96.00

4GO 99.03 4HG 99.33 4LH 100

5LW 96.67 5RF 94.33 5SM 99.33

6BR 96.67 6EG 97.67 6ES 98.97

PTFA upcoming events Autumn Term 2023
Pre-loved uniform sale Saturday 23rd September (9-

11.30am) Located in the Shakespeare Hall (See 
Uniform poster for more information)

Autumn Term Discos EYFS & Year 1 – Monday 9th 
October Year 2, Year 3 & Year 4 – Tuesday 10th 
October Year 5 & Year 6 – Thursday 12th October £3 
per child to attend to be paid on Parent Mail NO 
LATER than night before. (See Discos poster for more 
information)

Lutley Primary School PTFA AGM Tuesday 10th 
October at 7pm ONLINE via Google Meet This is open 
to everyone as we give our review of the last year 
and select our new committee. Please 
email ptfa@lutley.dudley.sch.uk by Tuesday 3rd 
October if you wish to attend so we can send out the 
meeting l ink and Agenda for the meeting.

Save the date for the Breakfast With Santa 
2023!!!! To be held on SATURDAY 2nd December 
Christmas Craft Fair will be held in the Shakespeare 
Hall during the event. (Look out for BWS Parent Mail 
for more information)

If you have any questions, please 
email ptfa@lutley.dudley.sch.uk for more 
information. 
Thank you all  for your continued support

Forest School for Year 2
Clothing
Children can come in non-uniform on their Forest School
days – long trousers please and preferably long sleeves . As
the weather becomes colder, please ensure children have a
jumper or fleece, a waterproof coat and a hat and gloves .
Please also send wellingtons and extra socks in a carrier
bag. We will have a few spares but not many. We do have
waterproof dungarees which we can loan outi f necessary but
if your child has their own waterproofs , they can bring them
and put them on before we leave the classroom. We serve
Galaxy hot chocolate and may toast marshmallows (vegan
option available) so please remind us if your child cannot

have these items.
Session 2RT 2RA 2AB

1 Mon 18/9 Thurs  21/9 Mon 25/9

2 Thurs  28/9 Mon 2/10 Thurs  5/10

3 Mon 9/10 Thurs  12/10 Mon 16/10

4 Thurs  19/10 Mon 23/10 Thurs  26/10

HALF TERM

5 Dates to be confirmed

6

Parking
Our local residents have been in touch about parking. 

Please can we remind you to use the roads around 
school with care. Please observe double yellow lines 

and take care when driving / parking around our 
community. Please do not park on pavements as we 

have members of our school who use wheelchairs as 
well as parents with pushchairs who are struggling to 

keep safe due to poor parking. Thank you for your 
support! 
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Notices 
…

Each week we will share a handy parent guide on a range of
online safety topics. These are also available free to you if
you sign up to National Online Safety. Check out our feed on
X as we use this regularly too! Keep your children safe by
staying up to date!
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